
The Physics Department at Mount Allison University invites applications for a a one-year 
McCain Post-Doctoral (teaching) fellowship position commencing July 1, 2023, subject to 
budgetary approval. The successful candidate will have recently completed a Ph.D. in Physics or 
related field. The candidate will be required to teach three courses, and possible classes will 
depend on the candidate’s field of expertise.  The candidate will also have an opportunity to 
participate in undergraduate student research supervision/mentorship. Current areas of research 
specialization in the Physics Department include theoretical particle physics; medical physics; 
experimental subatomic physics; stellar astrophysics; and materials science. 
 
A complete application will include a letter of application, curriculum vitae, statements of 
teaching and research interests. When available, submission of evidence of effective and 
inclusive teaching is encouraged. The complete application should be submitted to academic jobs 
online. https://academicjobsonline.org/ajo/jobs/24587 

Review of applications will begin April 30, 2023 and continue until the position is filled. 

For more information, please contact: 

Dr. Catherine Lovekin 
Chair of the Search Committee 
Department of Physics 
Mount Allison University 
Sackville, New Brunswick E4L 1E6 
Email: physics@mta.ca 
 
Mount Allison acknowledges, honours, and respects that the land named Sackville, NB is part of 
the unceded territory of the Mi’kmaq People who are the historic inhabitants, custodians, and 
dwellers on the land where our University is built and confirms its commitment to strengthening 
relationships with all Indigenous people. 
 
Mount Allison is committed to diversity and inclusiveness. We encourage applications from 
members of racialized communities, Indigenous persons, persons with disabilities, and persons 
of all sexual and gender identities. We seek candidates with qualifications and knowledge to 
contribute specifically to the further diversification of our campus community. 
 
All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; however, Canadian citizens and permanent 
residents are given priority. Canadians and permanent residents should indicate their citizenship 
status in their application. 

 


